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VanMouwerik Reid

From: Francisco Navarrete <pax7007@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 1, 2019 4:55 PM
To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Testimony HB3063

I’m a resident in Corvallis OR and I oppose to bill HB3063 which removes non-medical exemptions.  
 

No human should be coerced into doing something against their faith or 
beliefs . Removing the right of piblic an education to a child to coerce into 
vaccination is unconstitutional. Will the state provide a school for children 
that are unvaccinated or selectively vaccinated? Children need to socialize 
for their wellbeing. Online classes does not constitute equal education for 
all. 
 

Francisco Navarrete  
 


